PUBLIC HEARING CANCELLED

On October 17, 18 and 21, 2024, a public notice for the PROPOSED PLAN APPROVAL, IP
22-000659 TO MEET THE REQUREMENTS OF REASONABLY AVAILABLE
CONTROL TECHNOLOGY (RACT) III FOR NEWMAN AND COMPANY INC.,
LOCATED IN PHILADELPHIA, PHILADELPHIA COUNTY (6101 TACONY STREET,
PHILADELPHIA, PA 19135) was published in The Philadelphia Inquirer and on October 22,
2024, in Pennsylvania bulletin.

There was no request for a public hearing. The public hearing scheduled for Thursday,
November 21, 2024, is CANCELLED.
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